
NYC BAP and its volunteer attorneys provide indispensable assistance to people who desperately need a lawyer in
order to pursue bankruptcy relief. With the help of a NYC BAP volunteer, a debtor's case is far more likely to
succeed. The Bankruptcy Court depends on NYC BAP and its volunteers to help us meet the promise of access to
justice for all and a fresh start for the honest but unfortunate debtor.
 - Judge Elizabeth S. Stong, U.S. Bankruptcy Court, Eastern District of New York
 

 
For over a decade, the New York City Bankruptcy Assistance Project (NYC BAP) has been helping New Yorkâ€™s most
vulnerable residents feed, clothe, and provide shelter for themselves and their families. We have filed more than 2,100
bankruptcy cases, and obtained the discharge of over $72 million of debt, as NYC BAP has grown into the most innovative
and effective pro bono bankruptcy program in the U.S. In 2017 alone, NYC BAP was able to serve 755 clients and family
members while discharging over $6.7 million of debt.
 
NYC BAP is able to provide these services with the generous financial support of firms and individuals. Please make
a contribution today!

[donationform]037c9202-9a9b-4682-9146-f7ccf4c2ea27[/donationform]

All funds received will be used in a manner that is consistent with the Legal Services Corporation Act (42 USC 2996 et. seq.)
and regulations (45 CFR 1600 et. seq.). A copy of our most recently filed financial report is available from the Charities
Registry on the New York State Attorney General's website (www.charitiesnys.com) or, upon request, by contacting us at 40
Worth Street, Suite 606, New York, NY 10013. You also may obtain information on charitable organizations from the New
York State Office of the Attorney General at www.charitiesnys.com or (212) 416-8816.

http://www.legalservicesnyc.org/what-we-do/practice-areas-and-projects/bankruptcy

